
 

  

 

Norwich Castle Museum and Art Gallery 

To celebrate Norfolk Autism Acceptance Week, join us for  

Sensory Sunday on 7 April!  

 

If you have pupils who’d like to visit Norwich Castle but would prefer to explore at a more 

relaxed pace, we’d love to welcome them and their families to the museum. We’ll dim the 

lights and reduce video and audio where we can, and there’ll be a comfy quiet space if anyone 

needs a few minutes out. Our friendly front of house team will be on hand to give them a 

warm welcome and to support their visit. There’ll also be members of the Norfolk SENDIASS 

team in the Rotunda who’ll be happy to chat. Sensory Sunday may particularly suit visitors who 

are neurodivergent and prefer a calmer, quieter sensory environment. 

More information about access at Norwich Castle. 

  

If you’d like a visual story or a text map of the museum, please contact 

norwichcastle.bookings@norfolk.gov.uk (Monday – Friday) ahead of your visit. 
 

 

Book now  
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